Good evening Bulls, in celebration of Red Ribbon week we are encouraging our students to wear red tomorrow to support our campus being a bully free and drug free zone.  
On Thursday we are encouraging our students to wear purple in support of Domestic Violence Prevention and Friday we are celebrating college application week and encourage our students to wear college apparel. 
 Please remember that the dress code will be enforced and must be adhered to.  Some items to note are that students are not allowed to wear hats, bandanas, spaghetti strap tops and that all skirts, shorts and dresses must be no shorter than 4 inches above the knee.  
For more information on our dress code our full dress code policy can be found on the main page of our school website.

Thank you and have a good evening.
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